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Whereas, Since 2007 the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges (ASCCC) has overseen and coordinated the Course Identification Numbering System (C-ID), providing staffing, resources, and structure through a grant to a single district from the California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office;

Whereas, The Chancellor’s Office has expressed its intent to provide more stability to C-ID by distributing a Request for Applications (RFA) through which a single district would again become the fiscal agent for C-ID, and, while the Chancellor’s Office has repeatedly expressed its expectation that the ASCCC would retain its responsibility for all curricular aspects of C-ID, the RFA includes no requirement that the ASCCC retain those responsibilities and may include a suggested stakeholder oversight body that would give only a minority voice to the faculty in guiding the future directions of C-ID;

Whereas, C-ID is a means of establishing articulation and provides curriculum standards, both of which are areas that fall under the purview of the Academic Senate according to Education Code §70902 (b) (7) and Title 5 §53200 (b) and §53206; and

Whereas, In order to retain credibility, C-ID must remain faculty–driven and faculty-controlled, and no other organization in California has the experience or the expertise to manage and coordinate C-ID as the ASCCC has;

Resolved, That the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges urge the Chancellor’s Office and the district that receives the C-ID grant to ensure that the ASCCC has a primary voice in making decisions regarding the future directions of C-ID;

Resolved, That the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges urge the district receiving the C-ID grant to sub-contract with the ASCCC for all curricular functions of the C-ID, including the selection of the C-ID curriculum director; 

Resolved, That the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges work with the Chancellor’s Office to explore the possibility of making C-ID a direct allocation from the state budget that is not required to pass through a separate fiscal agent before contracting with the ASCCC similar to the current funding of the ASCCC; and

Resolved, That the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges share with the Chancellor’s Office the possible unintended consequences which may result if the Academic Senate is no longer the primary voice in making decisions regarding all curricular functions and future directions such as CSU faculty deciding not to work with a lone district instead of the Academic Senate, colleges viewing the district as biased, and UC withdrawing any interest in participating in C-ID.  
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